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CLASS OF 2017 GRADUATION ASSEMBLY

Time to fly the coop ... almost!

With just under a month before our Class of 2017 will graduate, we have emailed each Year 12
family with an invitation. Graduation Assembly is a very special event in the life of our students
and the whole College and we encourage Year 12 families to RSVP as soon as possible and please
also supply a childhood photo (scanned 300 dpi jpeg) which will be projected on the screens as
each graduate is called to the stage and presented by the Principal, Mr Whelan. The photo can
be any childhood photo, any age, the cuter the better!

Enquires: Mrs Jo Hutchens, Director of Marketing, Enrolments and Community Relations T: 8781
1050 or E:jhutchens@thac.nsw.edu.au
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